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Comments: I do not support the expansion of the Holland Lake Lodge facility, or the construction of any new

structures within the Holland Lake watershed. It is the responsibility of the Forest Service to care for all Land

within their jurisdiction and serve all people. All Land, not just the Land that is undesirable for development. All

people, not just those that can pay. To approve the proposed developments would be an abdication of the duties

of the Department.

Thanks for your time.


